
SIT Minutes  

September 23, 2019 

 

Members present:  Hannah Clark, Christine Barringer, Emily Hinson, Libby 

Graham, Lisa Simon, Ann Goodnight, Wendy DiStefano, Donna Rymer, Jennifer 

Roberson, Aubrie Cornelius, Brandi Ashley 

 

Guidance Class~ A question was brought to SIT about the possibility of having 

Guidance in the Title 1 mobile or the Art/Music mobile.  This is a principal 

decision, not a SIT decision. 

 

Safety Concerns at the car rider line in the afternoon~ A question was brought to 

SIT about the possibility of allowing 6 cars to pull forward at a time so all colors 

can load at once.  After the first round of cars leave each lane, teachers who cross a 

lane need to wait on cars in the other lane to pull forward before crossing.  If 

everyone motions for cars to pull forward, all 6 poles can load at once and the line 

should move even faster.   
 


